Attachment A. Email Invitation for ATSDR Safe Child Care Siting Survey

Dear [Name of State Official]:

I am sending this email to you, as a state partner of The Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR) Cooperative Agreement Program. ATSDR would like you to participate in a short survey to help us better understand child care licensing policies in your state. We estimate it will take about 5 minutes to complete the survey. This survey is being conducted in support of ATSDR's Safe Childcare Siting Initiative.

Your participation in this survey is voluntary. We hope that you choose to provide feedback. The information gained will assist us to implement ATSDR's planned strategy for safe child care siting efforts to better protect children's health in the communities we serve.

If you choose to take the survey, here is the link to the online questionnaire: https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/SafeSitingSurvey

ATSDR is authorized to conduct this survey under the Comprehensive Environmental Response, Compensation, and Liability Act of 1980 (CERCLA), as amended by the Superfund Amendments and Reauthorization Act of 1986 (SARA).

Thank you,

Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR)

Division of Community Health Investigation (DCHI)

4770 Buford Highway N.E. MS-F59

Atlanta, GA 30341-3717